
19th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE Year 6 Final Farewells 2021

Once again Covid has interrupted the End of Year celebrations and rituals for the children , but we didn’t want them to

go without the chance to say a proper farewell to their friends.

We are really pleased to inform you that (with grateful thanks to the very understanding and supportive 1st Choice

Inflatables company) we have managed to re-book the activities, which we had booked for the last day of term, for

Friday 30th July. We will open the field for just the Year 6s on that day and they will be able to come and collect their

gifts, sign their shirts and autograph books and have a chance to say goodbye to their friends.

Details for the day are as follows:

Arrival Who: year 6 pupils only
Where: gates to the field by parents/ nursery car park
When: 10:30

Dress code Own sports type clothes for active outdoor play. (Do not wear shirt for signing)

Activities Collect gift packs
Shirt signing (Bring own pens)
Inflatables experience day
Picnic (Please make sure children have plenty of drinks for the day)

Depart 1:30 promptly (All children should be collected by a known adult unless specifically stated at
drop off.)

Miss May, Mrs Kotiah-Harris, Ms Webb and Mrs Miller have all volunteered to give up their time to come and help

staff the event and we are all looking forward to seeing as many of the Year 6s as possible on the day. Please email the

office to confirm attendance on the day.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Paterson

Year 6 class teacher


